Sample Letter from a Layperson

Thank you for your work on NJ Assembly Bill #5464 which pertains to Induction Loop installation requirements in places open to the public. Knowing someone with hearing loss, I know firsthand that this legislation is important to the more than 720,000 people with hearing loss in New Jersey because this technology is essentially our "ramp" - it allows us to function optimally, and without it, we are often excluded from communication.

I know the importance of Induction Loops because . . . . .  (provide  information about any induction loop experience here - or what you've heard from others.)

Aside from providing incredible sound quality and clarity, it is both easy to use and discreet - simply turning cochlear implant processors or hearing aids to the t-coil setting (essentially available on all hearing devices).  No personal receivers are required, making it a sanitary option as well. 

Please take this legislation up in the Housing Committee and approve it for further action. (I would be happy to testify and explain the very positive impact of using Induction Loops.)  It allows people with hearing loss to function optimally and with dignity.

For more information about Induction Loops, see the HLAA website .



